Grovpure Filter Replacement Instructions

REMEMBER! Grovpure filters are good for at LEAST 6 months-1 year.

How often do | need to replace my filter?
HEPA filters actually INCREASE in performance as they are used and should not be replaced
prematurely. Typically, filters should be replaced somewhere between every 6 months- once a year
(this is for CONTINUOUS use. If you only use your purifier seasonally, this lifespan can be longer).

How can | make my filter last longer?
You can always clean the exterior of the filter with a dry cloth, air compressor, or vacuum. This will
help to remove large particles from the surface (such as lint and pet hair). Never use water to clean
your filter. Over time, the interior of the filter will collect fine particles that cannot be removed with
cleaning, and it will need to be replaced. Helpful tip: a filter that is ready to be replaced will be
noticeably heavier than a new filter. This is due to the accumulation of particles inside the filter that
have been cleaned from your air!

What if my filter replacement light starts blinking?
IMPORTANT: The Grovpure Aspen's "replace filter" light (shown to the left, circled in yellow) will
illuminate after three months of use. This is an auto timer, and is NOT the time to replace the filter!
Grovpure has advised to ignore this light, and know your HEPA filter will last a minimum of six
months, and up to a year of continuous use.

Don’t have a Grovpure?
Anyone who lives in Oakridge/Westfir and does NOT already have a Grovpure air purifier is eligible for a free Grovpure! This means
that people who have received a Honeywell or Winix from Oakridge Air in the past, or who already own a different model air purifier,
are now also eligible for a Grovpure. No income requirements! REMEMBER: We are still limited to one Grovpure per household.
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